
Task # 25 – 09 Date:   1st May  

Task: Buttermere Way – Lane Hedgerow 

 

A very warm morning but with a bit of shade for us in places thankfully 
 

We had 13 hot and sticky volunteers out today along the footpath at the top of the 
Buttermere Way - this is the footpath where we have planted approx 60m of mixed native 
hedgerow over the last few years.  

 

It was our spring task there 
to remove as much bramble, 
nettle, and bindweed from 
around the base of each tree 
to try to ensure it gets as 
many nutrients and as much 
light as possible.  The 
hedgerow has really begun to 
hold its own and is thickening 
up and growing really well.  
 
We have left a reasonable 
patch of nettle on one 
sheltered corner too.  

 

Thanks to Helen R for allowing us to use the garden as a temporary kitchen for our 
refreshments break - really appreciated it.  Thanks to Charnwood BC and Serco for the brown 
bins.  

 



Thanks to the team today: Philip, Ian, Karen, Steve, Bob, Andy NS, Rachel, Anne, Pat, Patricia, 
Margaret, Alistair, and Trev. 
 

   

Next Task: 
Thursday 15th May 10:00  

Meet: Riverside View  
 


